EYE on EDUCATION

UMSL Student Named National Liaision at AOA Meeting

: aylor Dahms (UMSL’18), was named the National Liaison for the
Contact Lenses and Cornea Section during Optometry’s Meeting in June. And she loved it.

“It was very inspiring to see some of our greatest leaders in the field deliberate on the proceedings
for the upcoming year and see their passion behind every decision they make. It was encouraging to
see the industry members come to the council looking how best to help optometry as a whole and
how to help strengthen all relationships to work together for a common goal,” Ms. Dahms says.

“It is a privilege to be able to work beside one of the most influential members in the field and be able
to continue learning throughout this next year.”
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